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Friday 4th May 2018 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 
 

MAY DAY – JUST A REMINDER THAT SCHOOL IS CLOSED ON MONDAY 7TH MAY – 
OPEN AGAIN AS NORMAL ON TUESDAY – ENJOY THE SUNSHINE ! 
 

Year 5 class assembly  - Thanks Year 5 of how lucky we are to live in a democratic 
society and for reminding us of our school rules and what they mean.    

Stars of the Week : 
Congratulations to these wonderful SUPERSTARS who have shone this week:   They had ‘Tea 
with Mrs C’ this morning and shared with me their Maths and English books.                       

 

Reception –    Monta Drengere 
Year 1 –  Adam Saray    
Year 2 - John Foley       
Year 3-          Oliver White          
Year 4 -    Callum Palmer       
Year 5 -    Niamh Packer       
Year 6-  Olivia Tyrrell           

 
Attendance: for the last week  - Well Done Year 6 – New Biscuit Bear visiting you today   

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

95% 86% 97% 93% 95% 95% 99% 
  

School Uniform -  We have seen a few pairs of trainers creeping into school since we returned after Easter. 
Just a reminder that trainers are not part of our school uniform . Here is a list of what our school uniform 
consists of :  

Boys Girls 

• White collared shirt 

• School Tie 

• Grey trousers or shorts 

• Navy School  Jumper  with school 
logo  

• Grey socks if wearing shorts 

• Black school shoes  / NO TRAINERS 

• White collared shirt 

• School Tie 

• Grey, knee length skirt, pinafore or trousers 

• Navy School cardigan with new school 
logo 

• Plain grey tights or white socks 

• Black school shoes 

• Blue Summer dress – No Playsuits  

• No JoJo bows please  

PE uniform for boys and girls is : 

• Either blue school ‘T’ shirt with school logo or plain blue ‘T’ Shirt 

• Black shorts / pumps for indoors / trainers for outdoor 
 

X  ~ NO TRAINERS OR BOOTS ALLOWED – ONLY DURING LUNCHTIME 



Mass –   No school mass on 8th May – whole school mass on 10th May for the Feast of the 

Ascension  / Year 3 mass on 15th May – all masses at 9.15am  
 

 

First Holy Communion  - Our Year 3 children will receive the Sacrament of First 

Holy Communion on Sunday 20th May at 11.30am. 
 

Year 5 Mass of Enrolment – What a great turn out of parents for the children’s special mass on 
Tuesday – thank you so much mums, dads and grandparents – wonderful !    
 

Year 6 SATS – These take place week commencing Monday 14th May – please keep the children in your 

prayers  
 

Nursery places  for September 2018  -  We have a couple of spaces left in our Nursery for this 

coming September. If you know of anyone who would like a place then please ask them to contact us. Our 
Nursery is open to Catholic and Non-Catholic children who are 3 years old by 31st August 2018 

 
General Data Protection Regulation  (GDPR) – We are currently firming up all our policies and 
procedures relating to data collection and storing . We will share with you any changes in the coming weeks.  
In the meantime can I ask that parents do not post any sensitive information on Class Dojo. Please speak 
with the classteacher directly regarding anything that might be sensitive. Thank you . 

 
Events for April / May 2018 ~ Here are just some of the events.   
Monday 7th May – MAY DAY  
Thursday 10th May – Holy Day of Obligation – Feast of the 
Ascension mass at 9.15am  
Friday 11th May – One Giant Leap for Y3 and 4  
Monday 14th May – Year 6 SATS until Thursday 17th  / Year 3 at mass  
Friday 18th May – Reception class to Twycross Zoo  
Sunday 20th May – Year 3 First Holy Communion 11.30am in church  
Monday 21st May – May procession – led by Year 3  - please bring flowers  
Tuesday 22nd May – Y6/ R at mass / Year 3 and 4 to Warwick Arts Centre – One Giant Leap performance  
Thursday 24th May – Reception class assembly / pm Catholic schools football and netball rally at Xcel centre  
Friday 25th May – Break up for half term   
  

Governor Vacancies – We are in the process of recruiting two new Governors for our school.  If you think 
you might be interested in making a really valuable contribution to our school can you let me know . These 
positions are for Foundation Governors so you would need to be a baptised Catholic.  I look forward  to 
hearing from you.  

Week commencing 7th May 2018 at a glance – ALL CLUBS FINISH AT 4.15PM 
 

Date Time Activity Venue 
Monday   Bank holiday    

Tuesday   No school today   
3.15pm  - 4.15pm  Sports Club Years 3 and 4 with Mr Shale  Field 

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 5 /6 Cricket   

Wednesday  3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Multi skills with Mr Neenan/ Mr Shale  Astro pitch 

Thursday  3.15pm – 4.15pm Year 3 and 4 Football with  Mr Shale  Astro pitch  

Friday  9am  Celebration assembly   
Have a lovely, long  weekend  
 
 
Mrs Kate Connelly  
Headteacher  


